
 

    
 

FOI_1635_2023-24 – FOI Request concerning NHS Agency Workers 
 
 
Please be advised that the information you have requested has been identified as one of our 
Frequently Asked Questions areas and as such we publish this information annually. The 
Information we have available for the last financial year is available at  
(https://www.solent.nhs.uk/our-story/publication-scheme/fois-released ) and therefore exempt 
under S21 - Information already available.  
We will be publishing this financial year’s data in April / May 2024 and therefore this data is 
exempt under S22 of the FOI Act 2000 - Intended for future publication. 
 
1. For the financial years 22/23 and 23/24, how much did the trust spend on agency 

shifts for doctors (ranging from consultants to junior doctors), nurses and 
midwives?  
 

2. For the same financial years, how many shifts did this represent? Please provide 
a breakdown of how many of these agency shifts were for doctors, how many 
were for nurses and how many were for midwives. 

 
3. Please detail how many of these shifts exceeded the maximum hourly rate of 55% 

above a worker's basic substantive pay rate. 
 
4. Of those shifts that exceeded the caps, please detail the cost of the most 

expensive shifts for an agency doctor, agency nurse and agency midwife. 
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